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We are Ready, Willing and Able!
A Great Time Will Be Had By All!
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STATE WORTHY PRESIDENT - Steve Wiley

Aerie State Officers

John Coquille
JrPast Worthy President
Steve Wiley— Woodburn
Worthy President
Jeff Wilson—The Dalles
Worthy Vice President

RaAnne Green—N. Lincoln
Worthy Chaplan
Mikey Ward- Rainier

Secretary
Dan Thompson— N Lincoln

Treasurer

Mark Searle- N. Lincoln
Outside Guard
Al Piatt- Grants Pass
Trustee
Dan Winnings-Albany
Trustee
Mike Smith— Newport
Trustee

Greetings Brothers and Sisters,

Well, here we are in June already
and getting ready to start anew ‘Eagle’
vear. Just want to reflect a little on the past
vear as it was a strange time for all. As the
vear progressed, we had to overcome and
adapt to keep things moving as an
orgamzatlon because there were no rules to
cover our situations. We were prevented
from having meetings, opening the doors of
our clubs, and congregating at all. Basic
isolation for over a vear but that has
all come to nearly a complete end, and for
that, I am thankful.

There is so much to be grateful for n
our current transition. We are having our
solitary existence ending and having
permission to renew the connections we
have missed so much. In the few get
togethers we have been able to have, it has
been so good to see and talk to our Eagle
family. Another good thing is that Imay
never have to do another Zoom meeting
(probably not). It was so rewarding to get
out and have the visitations that I was able
to do. So many wonderful members out
there that Inever would have known
without this opportunity.

I am also grateful that this last vear
did not cause a greater loss of life than we
already had. All the loss of lives in our
organization are tragic, but we should also
be celebrating their lives as they mingled
with our lives. The word ‘grateful” is not
strong enough for how I feel about the
generosity of all the Brothers and Sisters in
Oregon. Thank vou, thank vou!

Brother Steve

VIE "“AM wnAaR

HONOR -THANK-REMEMBER




STATE MADAM PRESIDENT - Chmsime Pfau

Dear sisters and brothers,

As] said in my first Presidents letter, “Wow,

hasn’t this yvear been one for the history
books™? And the saga contimes. Hopefully,
we’'re on the downside of Covid 19.

Special thanks to Shirley Currey and Donna
Stark, who both have done an excellent job as
project co-chair. Also thank vou to Richard
Duckworth - the State dad. main dnver, and
assistant. Thank you to John Stark — State
grandfather for his assistance. All have been
great fraveling companions. We had a lot of
fun along the way.

Thank you to Marna Newby, the
Membership Director, for w orkmg so hard on
encouraging new and re-enrolled members,
organizing events, and prizes.

Thank vou to all those who agreed to be on
committees. The time and work you each put
into your committee is appreciated

Those chosen for State family positions will
always be thought of as the same. Mother— Jo
Rasmussen, Mom — Sue Calderwood. (thank
vou for your guidance) Big brother — George
Parrish Sister — Wanda Banham, and Little
Sister’s— Schawna Sachs. and Sue Cant.

All of YOU deserve a BIG thank you as
well. While I'we very much enjoyed our visits
and meetings, we couldn’t have made a dime
for my charity without you. You are awesome!
Thank vou so very much Although I won't
find out how much we made until the State
Convention, I'm sure OHSU will appreciate
whatever we made for research to find a cure
for Alzheimer's’Dementia I'm hoping a cure
can be found if not 1n my generation, then in
my children’s or grandchildren’s generation.

Live in such a way that when you grow old
and look back, you'll feel good about w hat you

did. \

\

Love,

Christine

(503) 286-3258
‘OE
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Auxiliary State Officers

Cheryl Davis- Coos Bay
JrPast Madam President
Christine Pfau-N. Portland
Madam President
Schawna Sachs— The Dalles
Madam Vice President
Peggy Aeh—N. Portand
Madam Chaplam
Sue Calderwood- Portland 4
Madam Secretary
Sarah Wiley— Woodburn
Madam Treasurer
Karen Sanders— Rainier
Madam Conductor
Candy Wilson— The Dalles
Madam Inside Guard
Jenny Wood- Albany
Madam Outside Guard
Denise Kirkman— N. Portland

~ Trustee
Robyn Johnson- Coquille
Trustee '
Miranda Bond- Pendleton
Trustee




MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORS

Dear Brothers,
We're
coming to the end
of a difficult vear
for membership in
the Oregon Aerie.
In the end. we’ll

end up some 500 Greg O_Jones
members below 2“0\25&3 1

Net Gain. That
sounds like a huge
number until you consider where
we came from last vear, we lost
over 1200 members. The impact of
Covid 19 hitus hard. but we have
rebounded to the point where next
vear could be a banner vear.

Congratulations to Greater
North Portland. Tillamook,
Rainier, Baker City Toledo,
Portland 4, Lakeview, and
Pendleton for reaching a Net Gam.
Your efforts are appreciated!
(Lincoln City broke even!)

I wish to pay tribute to
Brother John King. Brother John
started the vear as your
membership chairman but as most
of you know, he passed awayv mid-
vear. Brother John was a true
Eagle. He believed in our values
and was deeply committed to
Ritual and Membership. Over the
last nine vears John sponsored
close to 1100 new and reenrolled
members; far more than anvone
else. Brother John will be missed
by all who knew and loved him.

Greg O. Jones,

Membership Director

Sisters. |
We have <54 - |
had an QA
excellent Marna Newby
year e
considering

the type of year we
have had.

Congratulations sisters
you are excellent.
Those gifts that were
not able to be
presented during the
Districts. you will
receive them at State
Convention.

Thank you all.
Looking forward to
seeing you all soon...

Hand and Hand. We
Can!

Happimess always.

Marna
Page 4



My Dear Oregon Sisters,

By now you probably know that I was appointed by
Oregon State Madam President Christine to chair the
Memoral Foundation for the year 2020 -2021.

I am sending a reminder to all the Auxiliary’s that did a
fundraiser for this very worthy charity. to send me your
reports so you can be recognized at State Convention this
June.

The Memorial Foundation 1s the only charity
supported by The Fraternal Order of Eagles specifically for
the brothers and sisters of our Fratemity. It was founded in
1944 to provide benefits to the children of our members who
died in the Ammed Forces defending our country. It was later
expanded to include members who were first responders:
such as police. firemen. etc. In 2000, the Memonal
Foundation beneficiaries were expanded to nclude all
Eagles. both Aerie and Auxiliary, who die from injuries or
diseases mcurred while on their job. These benefits are
extended to our children including those adopted as well as
stepchildren.

These benefits include: Educational grants, Medical.
dental. optical. Psychiatric. and care due to hospitalization.
To date, more than 3.000 children have received benefits
totaling more than $4.000.000 m aid through the Memonal
Foundation.

We are known for ‘People helpmg People’ programs.
Supporting the Memorial Foundation is our opportunity to
help our own brothers and sisters. who have given so much
for so long to help others.

I know this last year has been challengmmg for all of us
with the pandemic and lets pray that by next year we are
back safe and able to do more!

My mailing address 1s: PO Box 8. Logsden. Oregon
97357. Inow have a new email: sullysbend46@gmail.com

Fraternally. Linda Sullivan, PMP

State Aux. Memorial Foundation Chainman
Page5S




Wanted to let everyone know as Ileamed new information about
PSP Rusty Hankin. She is in an assisted living arrangement in Hood
River Oregon. Due to COVID I do not know if she can have visitors. I
am going to trv and go see her before State and will be able to let you all
know at that time, or if you are in the neighborhood go ahead and trv.
Her new mailing address is:

HAWKS RIDGE SENIOR ASSISTANT LIVING COMMUNITY

1795 8TH STREET - ROOM 219

HOOD RIVER, OR 97031

She has her cell phone with her and can be contacted that way also.

Hi Sisters,

I would like to have Ritual Competition on Wednesday, June 19.
Please send vour team information to:

Schawna Sachs

1204 SW 33rd Street

Pendleton Oregon 97801
or email me at: tweety4311@yahoo.com.

Looking forward to seeing you all at State Convention!

Schawna Sachs
State Ritual Chairmen

Sisters.

With State Convention coming up and the fact that many of our
Eagle gatherings this last vear were canceled, I am sad to say that Iam
running short on State Chairmen. If you have a charity that vour fond of
and would like to be a chairman, please feel free to contact me.

Schawna Sachs
(541)-968-3460

1204 SW 33rd Street
Pendleton, Oregon 97801

Email: Tweety4311@yahoo.com

Schawna Sachs
Oregon State Vice President
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GRAND AERIE
BULLETIN CONTEST
1ST PLACE
CLASS “STATE/PROVINCIAL'

Preseased 1o

BEAK AND QUILL

OREGON
FOR EXCELLENCE IN
FRATERNAL JOURNALISM
AND DEDICATION TO THE
CONCEPT OF COMMUNICATION
AS A VITAL KEY TO EAGLE PROGRESS
L5 45 IS —77-_7 a5 j

The Beak and Quill welcomes letters to the Editor.

To be considered for publication, letters must be signed and include a cument
address and daytime telephone number to be used for verification purposes only. No letter
will be considered with out a signature. The Beak and Quill does not publish anonymous
letters. Your name will be put with editorial aiticles unless otherwise requested and at the
discretion of the editor.

Lettersthat are, in the view of the editor, potentially libelous or inflammatory will not
be considered for publication.

Due to space limitations, it is requested that letters be no
more than 200 words long or about 1 double spaced page iftyped.
All letters are subject to editing.

Awriter is limited to one letter per month in order to allow
evetyone an opportunity to have their letters published, at the
discretion of the Editor.

Letters are considered on a first come, first seive basis.
The deadline for letters submission is 5:00 p.m. on the 15th day of
each month. Ifthe 15th falls on a Sunday or a holiday, the next
business day will be the deadline day.

"She Fllex WA Mer Onm Winge™

Letters should be addressed to : Anthony Rizzi

PO Box 432 Submission

The Dalles, OR97058 Deadline is the

15th of the
previous

Or can be E-mailed to:
beakandquill@gmail.com
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